

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Pamela Joy Jensen President

Karen Huang Vice-President

Jason Botzler Treasurer

Sharon Harris Secretary

Thomas A. Smarr, Jr. Executive Director

J. Joseph Blandy

Rebecca Bradbeer

Julia Wood DeVuono

Deborah Dion

John W. Fischer

Dr. Linda K. Himmelberger

Karen Huang

Walter Lenhard

Lawrence B. Liss

Matt McLoughlin

Susan Mintun

Ted Patterson

Ted Morse

Sushma Rajagopalan

William Schwarze

Angela Scully

Laura Shook

Lois Wysocki

Marilyn O. Sifford Emerita

Margaret H. Wolcott

Emerita

John Otto Haas Honorary January 10, 2023

Paul Beck Northern Virginia Chapter Azalea Society of America, Inc. 2963 Fort Lee St Oak Hill, VA 20171-1812

Dear Paul,

On behalf of the Jenkins Arboretum & Gardens staff and board of directors, please accept our heartfelt to you and the Northern Virginia Chapter of the Azalea Society of America for your recent contribution. This gift will be used to expand, maintain, and enhance our satsuki garden.

Your gift of \$2,000 is tax deductible to the extent provided by law. No tangible goods or services were received in exchange for this contribution.

As a public garden, Jenkins works in partnership with nature and the community. We are proudly community-supported, relying on the generosity of individuals and organizations like you to keep the gardens open and free every day of the year.

Again, thanks to you and to all your members for the part you play in our progress. We hope you will make time to visit this spring to see the gardens in bloom.

With thanks,

Tom Smarr

Executive Director